
Moorestown Friends School Camden Scholars Program

Nomination and Selection Timeline for 2025-26 School Year Applicants

Sunday, October 6, 2024 - All candidates and their families (Candidate’s counselors have the

option to attend as well) are invited to an open house. Chanelle Walker and Justin

Spencer-Linzie will provide an overview of the scholarship program and application process.

Families will have the opportunity to attend tours and ask questions.

If you cannot attend, please contact Justin Spencer-Linzie at 856-914-4416 or

jspencerlinzie@mfriends.org.

Friday, November 1, 2024- Nomination Forms are due from Camden School counselors in order

to register for ISEE testing taking place Saturday, November 16.

Saturday, November 16, 2024 (8:00 am - 12:00 pm) - All candidates will come to MFS for ISEE

testing. You must be registered for testing by November 11, 2024.

If you cannot attend, please contact Justin Spencer-Linzie at 856-914-4416 or

jspencerlinzie@mfriends.org.

Friday December 6, 2024- The entire Admissions Packet submitted to Moorestown Friends
online through myMFS. ADMISSIONS PACKET CHECKLIST available online (NOTE: Camden
Scholars applicants have the option to complete a paper application or the online
application. The online $45 application fee waiver code is: WELCOME .)

Wednesday December 18, 2024 - Parents and Guardians will be notified of the selected

finalists with financial aid information to be completed by January 8. Upon notification each

parent/guardian of a finalist will need to arrange a virtual or in-person interview to take place

January 7 or January 8 as a part of the next steps.



Tuesday, January 7, 2024 &Wednesday, January 8, 2024 – Parents/Guardians of the finalists

will attend a mandatory 30 min interview with Chanelle Walker and Justin Spencer-Linzie

(virtual or in person).

Thursday January 9, 2024 - Finalists Interview Day- Students will interview with Chanelle

Walker, Justin Spencer-Linzie and other selection committee members. Finalists should dress

as they would during a normal day at school.

Monday January 23, 2025 - Families will be notified of the scholarship recipients.


